
LETTER TO CREDIT UNIONS 
 

NATIONAL CREDIT UNION ADMINISTRATION 
1775 Duke Street, Alexandria, VA  22314 

 
 
DATE:       February 2001 LETTER NO.:  01-CU-03 
 
TO:  Federally-Insured Credit Unions  
 
SUBJ: Mortgage Brochure 
 
NCUA participated with other federal agencies in publishing “Looking for the Best 
Mortgage:  Shop, Compare, Negotiate,” a consumer’s guide to mortgage 
shopping.  This free brochure provides basic mortgage information to consumers 
and includes a worksheet to assist in comparing lenders. 
 
We are providing your credit union with the enclosed copy of the publication and 
recommend you share it with your members.  You may download additional 
copies of the brochure from NCUA’s website: 
 

www.ncua.gov/ref/best_mortgage/best_mortgage.htm 
 
Credit unions with no Internet access can obtain copies by contacting our 
Publication Office at (703) 518-6340. 
 
We are working with the other federal agencies in publishing a Spanish-language 
version of this brochure.  Once completed, it will also be available via our website.  
A notice in the NCUA News will announce the availability of the Spanish-language 
version.   
 
   

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
     __________/s/_________________ 

Yolanda T. Wheat 
Chairwoman 
National Credit Union Administration Board 

http://www.ncua.gov/ref/best_mortgage/best_mortgage.htm


 
 
 


